From: laurasaunders@earthlink.net

Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 10:31 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: PERS | Co la-- Select Committee on Pension Policy

CAUTION:External email.

| retired from the Washington Community College system in January of 2013. Since that time | have been affect by
inflation and the lack of a regular COLA. Unlike other retirement plans, PERS | requires action every legislative system. |
orderr you to consider instituting a regular COLA, perhaps the same level as SSI so that retirees from this system are
treated fairly.

Thank you for your attention.
Laura Saunders

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



